
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
3rd October, 2023 

Year 5 Cedar Kala Sangam Trip 
 

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 
 
We have been lucky enough to secure places on an exciting free workshop at 
Kala Sangam, in Bradford town centre. 
 
Children will have the opportunity to take part in a dancing and drama workshop 
led by professional coaches. This trip will take place during the school day, on 
Tuesday 10th October, for 5 Cedar (9:00 am – 12:15 pm) 
 
Your child will be going to the venue (1 Forster Square, Bradford, BD1 4TY) via 
the school minibus and will be walking back to school from the workshop. 
Please send your child to school in their PE kit on the day of their trip. 
 
We will be having lunch at school. 
 
Please return the slip below by Friday 6th October. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Mrs Hussain 
 
Mrs Hussain 
Year 5 Cedar Teacher 

______________________________________________________________ 
 

Year 5 Cedar Kala Sangam Trip 
 

I give permission for my child to go on the above trip.  
 
Child’s Name ___________________________________   Class________ 
 
Signed Parent/Carer____________________________________________ 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 


